
THE OAKS DEVELOPMENT  
21 Hall St Pitt Town NSW 2756 

 

 

Ms Natasha Harras 

GPO Box 39 

NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

 

22 August 2016 

 

 

Dear Natasha, 

 

MODIFIED BLOCK DESIGN FOR 07_0140 MOD 5 

 

I refer to our recent discussions in relation to comments received following the exhibition of Mod 5 

for the 07_0140 consent. 

 

Following our recent discussions and consideration of comments received from Hawkesbury City 

Council and the Office of Environment and Heritage, I attach a revised block design for Lot 12 DP 

1021340 (Lot 12) at 21 Hall St Pitt Town.  The revised block design removes block 902 from the 

northern end of the design submitted with the initial Mod 5 application retaining only the two 

additional blocks on the southern end of Lot 12.  The block numbering system has also been revised 

to accommodate the revised block design. 

 

The revised block design is set out at Attachment 1 to this correspondence. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  Please feel free to contact the undersigned on 

0418957294 if you would like to discuss further or require any further information. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
Shaun Cleary 

 



THE OAKS DEVELOPMENT  
21 Hall St Pitt Town NSW 2756 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT 1 
 

 

 

 

 




